

Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 又一村花園俱樂部有限公司

2022年9月18日

致各會員:

接獲員工通知快速測試陽性個案

本會於昨天傍晚獲悉一名會員事務部員工通知快速抗原測試結果呈陽性,該名員工的最後上班日期為9月13日。

為保障所有會員及員工之健康,本會已即時為地下大堂接待處及相關辦公室完成消毒及清潔。同時,會所全體員工仍須繼續於每日上班前進行快速抗原測試,取得陰性結果方可返回工作崗位。

如會員曾於相關日子前來本會使用設施而有所疑慮,本會建議會員可考慮自行檢測,時刻留意身體狀況。

如有查詢,請致電 2397 4311 與我們聯絡。感謝您的理解、體諒及支持。

又一村花園俱樂部 管理層謹啟

18 September, 2022

Dear Members,

Notice of Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) Positive Case of Staff Member

One staff member of the Members' Affairs Department has unfortunately tested positive by RAT we are informed late yesterday evening. The staff member concerned last performed duty on 13 September.

With the safety of members and staff utmost in our minds, the cleaning and sanitization works have been completed at the G/F Reception Counter and the related office immediately. Meanwhile, all staff members of the Club continue to undertake RAT tests daily. They must produce a negative result before coming back to work.

Any members who have visited and used the Club's facilities on corresponding dates and in case of any doubt, it is advisable to get tested and be vigilant on your health conditions.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Yours sincerely,

The Club Management Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club

